From: Jayme Hall

Sent: August 14, 2018 1:01 PM
To: Rosanne Matheson
Subject: Baby It's Cold Outside Charity Event

Hello Rosanne,

Would your company consider providing an auction item donation for our upcoming charity fundraising
and awareness event?

For the past 14 years, Baby it's Cold Outside has organized winter clothing drives, advertised
and solicited donations of winter clothes and toiletries from Albertans across the province.In
response to the increase in homelessness across Alberta, we've increased efforts to supply
Alberta’s homeless shelters with much-needed supplies and to support the growing demand for
basic-necessities.

These donations have been distributed to Alberta's homeless population through established
homeless shelters. By collecting gently-used items and contributing to several larger shelters,
we have been able to relieve the growing pressure due to the recent increase in homelessness.
We have also, through our charity drives, been able to build greater awareness regarding
homelessness throughout the province.

Our next annual fundraising event takes place on Saturday, September 8, 2018 for 100 guests. It's
an evening of music, silent auctions, food & drink and to increased awareness of the growing
homelessness problem across our province. The money raised by the silent action will be donated in
the form of basic-necessities to shelters across Alberta.

If you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to contact us at
bcohelp@hotmail.com

Thank you for considering Baby It's Cold Outside

Kind regards,

Pamela Morgan

Baby It's Cold Outside

20 Cimarmon Estates Manor
Okotoks, Alberta

http://bcocharity.weebly.com/
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BABY IT’S COLD
OUTSIDE CHARITY

Alberta is home to all of us and along with you, we believe
everyone has the right to food, shelter and clothing.

Join us for an evening of music, silent auctions, food &
drink, to raise a helping hand to give hope for a brighter
tomorrow to those who are vulnerable in our communities.

Space is limited, please RSVP by August 31st -
bcohelp@hotmail.com
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